## MANSFIELD TOWNSHIP LAND USE BOARD 100 Port Murray Road Port Murray, New Jersey 07865

## **CANCELLATION NOTICE**

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT by order of the Land Use Board Chairman, and after consultation with the Board Attorney and Engineer, the recommendation was made to cancel the regularly scheduled meeting of the Mansfield Township Land Use Board scheduled for Wednesday, February 17, 2016.

Any and all matters remaining on the agenda will be carried to the next regular meeting.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Mansfield Township Land Use Board is scheduled for Monday, March 21, 2016 at 7:30 PM at the Municipal Building, 100 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, New Jersey.

Patti Zotti, Secretary